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School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 
 
 

 2022 – 2023 
Autumn Term 2022 

Children return to school on Thursday    
1st September 2022 

Autumn Half Term 
Monday 17th October –                          

Friday 28th     October 2022 

School will be closed:  
Friday 25th November 2022 –                   

St. Andrew’s Day 

Last Day of Term – Friday 16th December 
2022 – School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2023 
Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd 

January 2023 

Spring Half Term 
Monday 13th February – Friday 17th     

February 2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 31st March 

2023 – School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2023 
Children return to school on Monday 17th 

April 2023 

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 21st July 2023 – 

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 
Monday 1st May 2023 – BANK HOLIDAY 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class blog site: 
www.standrewsallstars.com 

St Andrew’s Welcome Meetings 
 

This is your chance to 
 

 Meet your child’s new class teacher  

 Gain a brief overview of the topics they will be learning in the coming year. 

 Find out what day your child has PE  

 See what trips we have planned and how they connect to the curriculum 

 Find out ways in which you can work with us to support your child 

 
Meetings will take place in your child’s classroom and last no longer than 30 minutes. 

 
 

Year 1 Wednesday 7th September at 9.00 am 

Year 2 Tuesday 6th September at 9.00 am 

Year 3 Thursday 8th September at 3.30 pm 

Year 4 Wednesday 7th September at 3.30 pm 

Year 5 Friday 9th September at 9.00 am 

Year 6 Friday 9th September at 9.00 am 



 

 

This year, we will be relaunching our   
Parent Teacher Association, which will 

continue to be known as  

‘The Friends of St Andrew’s’.   
 

If you are interested in joining us, please 
watch this space for further information. 

Reading Diaries will be sent home on 
 

 
Monday 12th 
September.  

 
Please continue to  

encourage your child 
to read every day 

Please remember  to bring your child’s      
medication back to the school office. You 
must ensure all medication is in date and 

clearly marked with your child’s name. 

You should also keep a record of expiry dates of 
the medication so you can replace it in good time 
should there be a need. This is the responsibility 

of the parent. 
 

If your child no longer requires medication to be kept in school, please inform 
us by emailing admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk 

Can You Help? 
 
We need parent volunteers to help us sort through a large number of clean, new and pre-loved    
uniform items and select those that might be suitable to pass on to another child. 
 
If you are interested in helping with this and other jobs around school, please let us know. 

After School Activities will resume on  
 

Tuesday 6th September. 
3.30—4.30 pm 

Each club will now cost £5.00 

Swimming Lessons 
 

Swimming Lessons Start on Tuesday 6th September for all children in Year 4. 
 

Please ensure that your child brings the following to school every Tuesday       
until the end of term. 

 
Swimming Costume 

Swim Hat 
Towel 

 
NB: All children are required to take part in swim lessons. 

 
We need parent volunteers to walk the children to the pool at Brixton Recreation Centre.  

The children will leave school after lunch at approximately 1.15 pm and will return to 
school by 3.30 pm.  If you can help, please notify Mr Binns of your availability. 

Dinner Money  
this half term 

 
 

(32 Days) six weeks+2 
days@£12.50/wk (2.50/day) 

=  
 

£80.00 


